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And then it was Spring!! The month of March was a transition from the many winter  
activities into the anticipation of spring. As we move into this warmer weather, we want 
to keep our students focused on continuing to strive to do their best. I appreciate all of 
the effort you put in at home to ensure this carries over into their school day, as it  
greatly impacts their academics. Thank you to all of our students, staff, and families for 
your participation and continuous support.   

 
March was full of lots of fun activities and events for the students as you can see in this 
newsletter. I would like to extend a special thanks to Mrs. Menke for organizing our 
Broncos visit as well as our Scholastic Book Fair which we hope to be able to have  
following the Easter Break. As well, thanks to Ms. Koudelka for all the  
organizing of Milk Week.  

 
Thanks once again to the SCC for organizing the Family BINGO night. We had a great 
turn out and were able to provide the Gravelbourg food bank with a great donation 
which they in turn used to support the Hodgeville Community with. We at Hodgeville 
School are so lucky we have such an amazing group of SCC members. We cannot 
thank you enough for all that you volunteer to do.   

 
We appreciated all the parents/Guardians who came out for 
parent teacher interviews this month. One of the best parts of 
being a teacher is being able to share and celebrate our  
students' achievements with their parents.  

 
I hope all of you have a great Easter to start off your Spring 
Break. Hopefully with this warm weather we can all get to 
spend some needed family time together outdoors! 

 
 
Candice Fischer  
Principal, Hodgeville School 



Rock your Socks  
Brain Walk 

Oreo Cookie Dunking! 

 Milk  Week 

 

Home made Ice Cream! 



Bronco Visit 

SCC Pi Day Bingo 



SCC  

Thank you for coming to the PI DAY BINGO night! 
Congratulations to all the pi(e) winners!! 

Mark your calendars for May 10 and join us for  

muffins and donuts at 8:30 at the school, just in time for 

Mother’s Day! 

 

NEXT MEETING April 18, 7PM  

Cowboy Caviar Fundraiser is due Thursday, April 11th. 

 For each bag of Caviar our school will receive $5.   

Thank you to everyone for your support!!  

 

Dental Hygienist will be here to Clean the 

teeth of the Kindergarten, Grade 1,2 &7’s 

Monday, April 15th. 



Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 1 2 3 4 5 6 

  No School No School No School No School No School   

7 8 K             9 10 K             11 12 13 

  Welcome Back     Cowboy Caviar 
Orders DUE 

    

14 K           15 16 K             17 18 K            19 20 

  Dental Hygienist 
K, Grade 1,2,7 

  

  

  Milk Day 

  

10-12 Report 
Card 

  

 

 

 

 SCC Meeting 7 
pm 

    

21 22 K               23 24 K            25 26 27 

    Spaghetti and 
meat sauce Hot 
Lunch 

        

28 K          29 30     
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